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Date:  April 19, 2021 
 
To:  Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
Through: Bryant Powell, City Manager 

Mike Wever, Public Works Director 
 

From:  Shane Kiesow, Public Works Manager 
 
Subject: Contract No. HFS21-11 Award 
 
 
 
City staff respectfully requests city council consideration of award of contract no. HFS21-11 to 

Franklin Striping for street striping services. Work within the term of the agreement will consist 

of restriping the city’s 208 lane miles of long-striping and pavement markings (arrows, 

crosswalks, stop bars, etc.). These streets are striped at a frequency of 1.5 times per year to 

keep up with retro-reflectivity safety standards with some streets more frequent than others 

depending on street’s condition and extent of street maintenance projects. Term of this contract 

would extend into 2023 and not exceed $200,000 per annum.  Average annual cost to restripe 

the city’s streets is approximately $170,000 per year and is budgeted through the city’s Highway 

Users Revenue Funds (“HURF”). 
 
 


